
 

 

SUFFOLK COUNTY COUNCIL TRAVEL PLAN DELIVERY 

 

For any new residential development in Suffolk, the County Council can provide a service to take 

responsibility for the delivery of Travel Plan measures and the monitoring of a Residential Travel 

Plan.   
 

The Suffolk County Council Travel Plan Team will deliver the following Travel Plan requirements in 

the agreed timeframe: 

• Design, print and delivery of Resident Travel Packs 

• Two Personalised Travel Plans per dwelling 

• Quarterly Local Links Newsletters 

• Annual Travel to Work Resident Questionnaire 

• Two-week vehicular count on all vehicular access points to the site 

• One day multi-modal survey on all pedestrian, cyclist and vehicular access points to the site 

• Engagement with local public transport operators, cycle retailers, schools and other 

sustainable transport stakeholders to benefit the residents of the development and meet the 

Travel Plan objectives 

 

Please note that some Travel Plan related contributions for hard measures, such as contributions 

towards public transport, pedestrian and cycle infrastructure and rights of way improvements will 

still be the responsibility of the developer, as they are likely to be secured through separate Section 

38, 106 and 278 agreements. 

Costs are based on a per dwelling fee and will be agreed between the developer and the County 

Council on an individual site basis. 

 

Contact us for a detailed quote and more information: travelplans@suffolk.gov.uk 


